
 
 

18th September 2019 

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 
Dear Sirs, 

                            

We hereby inform you that in case a vessel is planning to call an Indian port, all the shipping agents are 

requested to submit a copy of the valid & genuine P&I Club Certificate to the port authorities along 

with the confirmation letter from the P&I correspondent prior to the entry of the vessel. 

Below you can find contacts of our P&I correspondents in India for the sake of getting a confirmation 

letter: 

- M/s Henderson International (India) Pvt. Ltd.  

1/29C, Shanti Niketan, Rao Tula Ram Marg,  

New Delhi - 110 021 India.  

Tel: +91-11-2411 2596; +91-11-2411 2730. 

Website: www.hendersonindia.com 

Person to contact: Capt. Satish Anand - Managing Director; Tel.: +91-98100-28542.   

E-mail: hintind@hendersonindia.com; india.henderson@hendersonindia.com; 

satishanand@hendersonindia.com  

Kindly be advised that the service fee of the a/m company should be paid by the Shipowner in 

accordance with their rates. 

 

- PANDI CORRESPONDENTS PVT. LTD. 

53, Nariman Bhavan, 5th Floor, Nariman Bhavan,  

Nariman Point, Mumbai 400021, India. 

Tel: 61296800; 22811329. 

Website: www.pandiindia.in 

Person to contact 1: Capt. T. Manohar; Tel.: 9821412048. 

Person to contact 2: S. Sivaramakrishnan; Tel.: 9820357118. 

Person to contact 3: P. Arunkumar; Tel: 9004544019. 

E-mail: mumbai@pandiindia.in 

Please note that the service of the a/m company is still free of charge. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Ingosstrakh Insurance Company 

P&I Department 

 

mailto:hintind@hendersonindia.com
mailto:india.henderson@hendersonindia.com
mailto:satishanand@hendersonindia.com
http://www.pandiindia.in/
mailto:mumbai@pandiindia.in

